
 

 

1 May 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

Please note that school will close at 12:00 on Wednesday 15 May. This is due to in 
person Parent-Teacher meetings for Years 7 and 8 taking place between 13:00 and 
17:00. 
 

There will also be no clubs on this day. 
 

Psychology and Computer Science exams are not affected by the early closure. 
 

Best wishes 

The Carrington Team 

 


